
CITY HALL, CITY OF ARLINGTON, SOUTH DAKOTA 
July 12, 2016 

  
The City Council met in special session pursuant to notice as required by law. 
Present on Roll Call were Mayor Amiel Redfish and Council Members: Curt 
Lundquist, Terry Rowbotham, Garth Johnson, Todd Bunker, Keith Wendland and 
Jared Steffensen. Absent: None. 
                 
The purpose of this meeting was to 1) Discuss application process to replace 
Electric Supt and 2) Discuss the Main Street Project. 
 
Marshal Mix notified the council members that Jason Niemann had given his two-
week notice to leave employment with the City of Arlington and stated that his last 
day would be July 22, 2016.  He has accepted a position in Colorado.  The council 
feels that we must get an experienced journeyman hired as soon as it is possible to 
find a qualified candidate since materials for the electric project will begin to 
arrive in August.  The council instructed the finance officer to advertise the 
position and to list it as open until filled. 
 
Questions have come up regarding the Main Street Project.  Marshal has not found 
out the definite cost of the curb but the concrete company is in town and there had 
to be additional work that needed to be done before they could begin the 
installation process.  Marshal was going to check with the engineer to see if J & J 
Earthworks could be held responsible for a portion of the curb that had been 
knocked away from the sidewalk in front of the Catholic Church.  There was a 
drop box by the Tim Holzer residence that needed to be repaired and that was 
being taken care of by the concrete company. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Wendland, seconded by Lundquist.  All in 
favor—Carried. 
                            
____________________________            ________________________________ 
Sue Falconer, Finance Officer                    Amiel Redfish, Mayor 
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